
This legislation is far too broad in its definition of "Family or Household members," and would place an 
undue and unconstitutional restriction upon law abiding gun owners. Once again, this is nothing more 
than another back door attempt to chip away at our Second Amendment rights under the guise of "Public 
Safety." Therefore, I urge a no vote on this terribly misguided legislation. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
David Klaus  
Newberg 

 


